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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 27 April 1982

Dear Admiral Fieldhouse,

Thank you very much indeed for the invaluable briefing

you provided last Friday. Do please pass on my warm thanks

to all your staff whose efficiency and control of the situation

did not surprise but much impressed me.

Wauld you also please pass on my warm thanks to your

wife for the delicious lunch provided at such short notice.

Good luck to you all.

Yours sincerely,

Margaret Thatcher

Admiral Sir John Fieldhouse, K.C.B.




